
 

 

May 31, 2022 

 

The Honorable Robert C. Dye, Mayor 

Farmers Branch City Council 

13000 Williams Dodson Parkway 

Farmers Branch, Texas 75234 

 

Dear Mayor Dye, 

 

Attached you will find the 2022 Redistricting Commission Final Report. The Commission 

conducted eight public meetings and accrued over 250 hours working to complete this project ahead of 

schedule. Deliberations adhered to the criteria established by Resolutions R2022-008, R2021-166, as 

well as Section 7.10 of the City Charter. 

Meetings were characterized by a nonpartisan and cooperative spirit, thus allowing the 

Commission to unanimously move forward and provide meaningful redistricting options to the City 

Council. Each Commission member contributed to the Commission’s findings and adhered to the highest 

standards of public service, and I am proud to have chaired this effort. 

The 2022 Redistricting Commission would like to commend the City Secretary, Amy Piukana, and 

her staff for all their hard work, which made it possible for us to do our job well. Additionally, I would 

like to thank Bob Heath, Sherry McCall, Pete Smith and Kevin Laughlin for their invaluable legal advice 

and support throughout this assignment.  

On behalf of the entire Commission, thank you for the opportunity to serve the City Council and 

our community.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bronson Blackson, Chair 

2022 Redistricting Commission 

 


